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Matt,

Good to make this change. 

Heather

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Debbie McDowell <dmcdowell@northportfl.gov>
Sent: Friday, July 5, 2024 1:46:45 PM
To: Matthew Powell <mpowell@northportfl.gov>; Heather Faust <hfaust@northportfl.gov>
Subject: RE: Draft Minutes Commission Budget Workshop June 27, 2024
 
Incorrect  at the 1H 07M -- There was consensus to direct City Manager to work with staff to bring back
a detailed proposal on implementing an improved UNIMPROVED (aka vacant land) lot registration and
annual fee.  The vote was 4-1 with McDowell casting a “no” vote for the consensus. 
 
 
Debbie
 

From: Matthew Powell <mpowell@northportfl.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 3:31 PM
To: Alice White <awhite@northportfl.gov>; Barbara Langdon <blangdon@northportfl.gov>; Debbie
McDowell <dmcdowell@northportfl.gov>; Pete Emrich <pemrich@northportfl.gov>; Phil Stokes
<pstokes@northportfl.gov>
Cc: Heather Faust <hfaust@northportfl.gov>
Subject: Draft Minutes Commission Budget Workshop June 27, 2024
 

Greetings Commissioners,

Attached are the draft minutes for the above meeting for your review, please send all recommendations
by July 8, 2024. Thank you and have a great day!
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Matt Powell
Assistant City Clerk
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  4970 City Hall Blvd., North Port, FL 34286
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